
 

"At the end of the day, the most overwhelming key to a child's success is the 

positive involvement of parents. " - Jane D.Hull 

 A virtual orientation program was organised for the parents of new admission to Pre-School. The program 

commenced with a ceremonial start of lamp lighting followed by Gayatri mantra. The school Principal,  

Mrs.Shalini Arora accorded a warm welcome to the parents and outlined various innovative pedagogies used by 

the school to foster creativity and curiosity in young minds.The School Supervisory Incharge, Mrs.Anju Singh 

congratulated the parents on becoming a part of our blossoming family. She introduced all the teachers 

formally, to the parents. Various PPT s and videos were shown as a sneak peek into 20-21 session.The event 

was indeed enlightening for the new parents, as it provided an insight into what to expect in the coming year. It 

was a wonderful start of the new session.  

 


